Pocklington History Group visit to Thixendale

10th July 2012
The High Wolds Heritage Group was asked by Pocklington History Group to show them round Thixendale.
Dave and Lesley Sharpe compiled a leaflet of photos of significant buildings in the main street.  As the PHG were taken round the village Pauline Foster, Keith Bristow, Dave and Lesley Sharpe spoke about these buildings, the people who lived in them and some of the events that had taken place in Thixendale.

Unfortunately, the weather could not be planned and everyone was in waterproofs under umbrellas – typical of this poor summer.

The guided walk ended with typical Yorkshire refreshments (apple pie or rhubarb pie with cheese and a cup of tea!) in the Village Hall.
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